
 
  
Morning Karim 
  
Over the past couple of years I have been involved in organizing a couple of events at 
The Urban Tiger.  I found the place to be a particularly well run plush establishment 
providing 
  
 excellent night time entertainment for Northampton. 
  
Following both events we received a lot of positive feedback from our mixed 
audience which were mainly drawn from the county's business community, many of 
which stated they 
  
would return.   
  
In today's world, all tastes and styles have to be catered for and The Urban Tiger fills 
a much needed void in a discreet and subtle way. 
  
Kind regards 
  
  
Alan Spooner 
  
  
  
 


